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I would like to put my support behind changing the Electorate McMillan to William Cooper or Cooper as it’s
not at all confusing as Monash and we should recognise our indigenous pioneers as much as our European
ones. ...Monash while a great man has more than enough representation and regard whereas William Cooper
has not been recognised at all...

I think it would be a great gesture towards reconciliation and righting some wrongs in our often violent history
which most forget. To many it’s been swept under the rug but we still enjoy indigenous place names like
Warragul etc....

I would be proud to live in an electorate named after this great pioneer. | urge you to please change the name
from McMillian to Cooper.

Kind regards
Margarett Clarke





